

November 13, 2009

Recycling & Waste Collection Portable Storage Containers Portable Toilets & Sinks On-Site Data Shredding Junk Removal

Commercial • Residential www.ssc-inc.com

Dave Danner, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Blaine Bay Refuse, Inc. Increase in Disposal Fees

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are revisions to Blaine Bay Refuse, Inc.'s (BBR or Blaine Bay) Solid Waste Tariff No. 3 for Permit G-145. These tariff pages have an issue date of November 13, 2009 with an effective date of January 1, 2010.

The annual revenue impact will be \$1,241 (1% Increase) to disposal charges and .0008% on total company revenue. The Disposal fee will increase from \$79.91 to \$80.64 for MSW and from \$63.71 to \$64.30 for building materials.

The work papers supporting this filing are included in the attachments. The customer notice for drop box customers will be printed on their bills sent out on or about January 1, 2010.

If you have any questions relating to this filing please contact me at (360) 734-3490.

Sincerely,

Ed Nikula
Vice-President

Attachments:

cc: Whatcom County Council

1//

City of Blaine Penni Lemperes

Pat Dunn Lisa Meucci Bellingham Herald Jeff Williamson Polly McNeil

P.O. Box 1702, 1001 Roeder Avenue, Bellingham, WA 98227 Tel: (360) 734-3490 / 398-2025 Fax: (360) 671-0239 Email: ssc@ssc-inc.com

